
 

 
NOTICE for HODs / Teachers/Students of PG 

 

It is hereby notified to all students of 1st semesters of concerned PG Departments that 

their online classes will be commenced through Google Meet App on and from 

11.01.2021 till further notification. So, concerned students are asked to have regular 

contact with your departmental Teachers / HOD in this regards along with college 

website for relevant instructions related to online class / exam etc.  

 The HODs are requested to take necessary steps in this regard and also requested to 

submit the syllabus distribution and routine of P.G. Course, to the mail ID:  

bajkul_college@rediffmail.com  within 11.01.2021 and also communicate with 

concerned teachers regarding this matter.   HODs are also requested to keep a students’ 

attendance record in online classes. 

The all Teachers are requested to inform their students about online classes and your all 

sorts of cooperation is earnestly solicited in this regards.  

  
                                                                                                                                  Sd/- Dr. P. K. Dandapath, 
Date: 07.01.2021.  Teacher-in-charge 

 
 
 

 

                                                                 
 


